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Friday 14th January, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer      

 

RE: Year 13 Mock Exam Information 

 

We hope you and your family are well at this time. 
 
Please find detailed below information regarding the examinations.   
 
We are conscious that this year group has not had the formal experience of public examinations and it is important that the 
students know that the next assessments will be formal Mock Examinations in the Sports Hall or the Pope Francis Hall. 
 
The exams take place from Wednesday 9th until Friday 18th February. An examination timetable and a revision booklet will be 
shared with students to help focus revision and prepare for these examinations.  The final Year 13 Consultation Evening will 
take place on Thursday 10th March. 
 
These examinations are significant building blocks in your child’s future and need to be given high priority. Like you, we want 
your child to succeed and achieve their full potential in their GCE examinations. Throughout the year teachers will be offering 
support and intervention sessions - a copy of the Period 6 timetable is attached.  Please do encourage your child to attend. 
 
May we take this opportunity to remind you that students must be wearing full dress code to enter the examination venue.  
Mobile phones, watches and Mp3 players/iPods should either be left at home or kept in students’ school bags as they are not 
permitted in the examination room. Students will be able to check the seating plan prior to the examination which will be 
displayed in the Sixth Form Centre. 
 
Ofqual have confirmed that examinations will be scheduled in summer 2022 and have indicated some adjustments may take 
place including advance notice of content. Key changes have already been communicated and any final changes will be 
published no later than 7th February.  We will keep parents and students informed.   
 
If you have any questions or queries, relating to examinations please contact Mr Haddock on: mathew.haddock@cncs.school  If 
you have any queries relating to Year 13, please contact Mr Courtney on: christopher.courtney@cncs.school or Miss McHugh 
on: sarah.mchugh@cncs.school 
 
We look forward to working closely with you, throughout the year and supporting your child to achieve their potential. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
           
Miss McHugh         Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Sixth Form        Headteacher  
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